
Maths Games 

Mental Maths Train 

Mental Maths Train is a maths game which 
focuses on the essential vocabulary of     
addition, subtraction, multiplication and 
division. A multiple choice game which can 
give children confidence in the four               
arithmetic operations. 

Hit the Button 

Quick fire questions on number bonds, 
times tables, division facts, doubling 
and halving numbers against the clock. 

Daily 10 

Daily 10 has maths questions on a 
range of maths concepts: addition,                            
subtraction, ordering, partitioning,  
digit values rounding, multiplication, 
division, doubles, halves and fractions. 
Useful for mental maths.  

Coconut Multiples 

Coconut Multiples can reinforce                      
children’s knowledge of times tables by 
helping them to recognise the multiples 
from each table. Select either multiples 
from times tables up to 10 or 12.  

Loop Cards 

Fantastic for improving your mental 
maths. Compete the loop against the 
clock. All types of calculations. You 
play the game similar to dominoes. 

Super Maths Bowling Multiplication 

Can you achieve a strike? The quicker 
and more accurate you are in answering 
your times tables, the easier it will be 
to aim your bowling ball at the pins.  

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/mental-maths-train
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/times-tables/coconut-multiples
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/daily10
https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/504/Super-Maths-Bowling-Multiplication
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/Flash.aspx?f=loopcardsv6

